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19 June 2025  
Year 6 Leaver events   
 
  
 
 
      
  
Dear Parent/Carer   
   
Year 6 is a pivotal year in the life of all young people, and we are keen to mark the end of their 
time in primary school. Therefore, we are organising the following events during the last week of 
term for our Year 6 learners.   
   
Wednesday 16 July – we will be holding a takeaway night, held after school, between 4pm and 
6pm. The learners are invited to wear their own clothes for this celebration. Food and drinks will 
be provided.  Learners will need to leave school at 3.10pm and return at 4pm if they wish to 
attend this event.  
  

• Mobile telephones should not be brought to the after-school event on Wednesday 16 
July. If they are brought to the event, they will be collected in by the class teacher as 
normal school rules apply and will be given back at the end.   

• Please indicate who will be collecting your child after the takeaway event at 6pm. 
Learners will not be allowed to leave without an adult.  

• Please indicate your child’s food choice on the form  below.  
  
Friday 18 July - we shall be hosting a Leavers’ Assembly; parents/carers are invited to attend 
which takes place at 9.30am.   
   

• The Leavers’ Assembly is a large-scale event and as such photographs may be taken at 
the end. We ask that if you do take photographs, you are mindful that other parents may 
not wish for their child's image to be captured, therefore be careful to restrict any images 
taken to your own child only, and do not share these on social media.   

• Please can you confirm whether you will be attending the leavers’ assembly. Please be 
aware, due to limited space in the hall, there will be only two people per family permitted 
to attend.   

  
Please be considerate and mindful when parking near to the school. Winthorpe Road and 
Seagran Avenue remain part of the School Streets Scheme and should not be accessed during 
the restricted hours (except by permit holders) as signposted in these locations.   
   
In order that we can plan for the events, please can you complete this form by Monday 14 July 
2025.   
   
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
   
Yours faithfully   

   
Mrs M Preston   
Head of School   
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/RKNXWYeJsZ

